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From: Books24u
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Comments for the 6/7/23 Commission Meeting
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 8:44:21 PM

Hello Transportation Commission,

Regarding the John Nolen Project - would it be possible to add a bike path to the west side of John Nolen
due to not having an official path, walking or for bicycling, around Monona Bay?  I really can't figure it out
why a lot of people who walk, or bicycle HAVE to cross all of the lanes of John Nolen Drive to walk all of
the way around Monona Bay.  That's unless people cross at Wingra Creek under John Nolen Drive.

Do the railroads own too much of the right of way?

Thanks, and good luck with the Project.

Steve Books
625 Spruce St.
Madison, WI  53715
Books24u@aol.com
Bay Creek resident
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